
   

 

     

Monday 23rd January 2017 

 

Can you please ensure 

that no child rides their 

bike or scooter on school 

grounds. A number of old-

er children are doing this 

and I have had a number 

of complaints about it. 

Invention Shed / Outdoor classroom 

 

We are delighted to inform you that the money raised 

from the Race Night and the children’s grow £5 project 

has raised over £4000 towards a new invention shed/ 

outdoor classroom. This is not the original one we 

looked at as we have found something even better. Alt-

hough the one we have found is a lot more expensive 

we believe your child is going to really benefit from it. It 

is a craft based invention shed with work spaces and 

materials (which the House of Objects come and re-

plenish and tidy every single month). This package also 

means we get tools / shelving and bespoke training for 

all our staff. For purchasing the shed we also get 9 

workshops for our children to work with a real artist to 

develop their creative skills even further. We are hoping 

to have this all ready and open for March so watch this 

space for our grand opening.   
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Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday—Reception and Nursery 

are off to Hardwick Park. Nursery 

collection will be 1.30p.m. 

Tuesday—Kim’s drop in session for 

parents of year 3,4,5 and 6 to dis-

cuss potential course.  

Wednesday—learning through play 

children centre session from 9 a.m. 

Warburton's talk on Wednesday for 

Key Stage 2—they will learn to make 

bread with people from War-

burton's. 

Warburton's talk on Thursday for 

Key Stage 1—they will be making 

sandwiches with the people from 

Warburton's.  

Football tournament 

 

This Thursday some children from Key 

stage 2 will be going to a football tour-

nament. A letter with further details will 

be going out tonight. 

 

Talk4Writing 

Your child may have been telling you about their 

talk4writing lessons last week. We are thrilled to 

start this new way of teaching literacy and we 

will be inviting you in soon to see what we are 

all learning. 

 

Have you signed up to the online 

safety workshops for parents? They 

are on Tuesday 7th February at 9am 

or 3pm. Please let the office know 

which one you wish to attend.  

Our Pupil of the week 

last week was Ella 

Shields for her amazing atti-

tude towards learning and for 

her fantastic exploring skills 

and map reading. Well done Ex-

plorer Ella. 


